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MARYLAND MEDICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
Federally Qualified Health Center Provider Transmittal No. 10
January 19, 2017

TO: Federally Qualified Health Cent
\—i hg—
FROM: Susan J. Tucker, Exe(,ull\»e Ducctor
Office of Health Services
RE: Enrolling Individual/Rendering Maryland Medicaid Providers
NOTE: Please ensure that appropriate staff members in your organization are informed of

the contents of this transmittal
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Effective May 1. 2017, the Fee-for-Service (FFS) Medicaid Program will require the submission of the
individual/rendering NPI provider number on all claims. The Department will continue to require that
you submit your group or facility NPI in the pay-to field. It is imperative that each individual/rendering
provider within your organization, who is not currently enrolled with the FFS Medicaid Program. enroll
no later than March 1, 2017. Failure to enroll as a FFS Medicaid provider will result in the denial of
claims.

To enroll, providers should visit Maryland Medicaid’s eMedicaid portal at:
http://encrypt.emdhealthchoice.org/emedicaid/ or obtain a paper application on the DHMH website at:
https://mmep.dhmh.maryland.gov/pages/Provider-Enrollment.aspx. If you opt to complete the paper
application for the rendering provider, please send the signed application and sign provider agreement
to the Provider Enrollment address indicated on the application.

[f you have questions about the changes regarding the requirement to enroll individual/rendering
providers, contact Earl Tucker, Supervisor for Dental, Clinics and Laboratory Services at 410-767-4078
or earl.tucker@maryland.gov.

201 W. Preston Street — Baltimore, Marvland 21201
Toll Free 1-877-4MD-DHMIH — TTY/Marvland Relay Service 1-800-735-2258
Web Site: www.dhmh.marvland.gov



